Thank you for the opportunity to oppose SB33. This bill, as does many others in this legislative session, is asking individuals and
businesses to make up for the shortfall in the budget. The past year has affected all of us and this is simply not the time to start
increasing fees in all of our state agencies. A 15% increase in the food safety program license fee the first year and an additional
15% increase from that amount the next year, is not acceptable. Please look at unnecessary programs and expenditures within the
budget and make the necessary cuts!

| ask you to NOT support SB 33. Thank you for your time.



